10. We obtained a copy of the schedule of federal financial assistance for the year ended June 30, 1999,
prepared by the Department and submitted to the State Auditor. We reviewed it to determine if it
was prepared in accordance with the State Auditor's letter of instructions; if the amounts were
reasonable; and if they agreed with the supporting workpapers and accounting records. We found
no exceptions as a result of the procedures.

We were not engaged to, and did not, perform an audit, the objective of which would be the expression of an opinion
on the specified areas, accounts, or items. Further, we were not engaged to express an opinion on the
effectiveness of the interal control over financial reporting. Accordingly, we do not express such opinions. Had we
performed additional procedures or had we conducted an audit or review of the Department's financial statements or
any part thereof, other matters might have come to our attention that would have been reported to you.

This report is intended for the information and use of the Goveror, South Carolina Office of the State Auditor and the

Director and management of the Department and is not intended to be and should be used by anyone other than
these specified parties.

W p LQ/LCA/, PA

‘Columbia, South Carolina
December 10, 1999



